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Docket No. 50-282
Docket No. 50-306

Northern States Power Company
ATTN: Mr. C. E.1. arson

Vice President, Nuclear
Generation

414 Nicollet Mall
Minneapolis, MN 55401

Gentlemen:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated December 21, 1987, which
transmitted Revision 8 o the Prairie Island Nuclear Generating Station
Emergency Plan.

! We have completed our review of Revision 8, dated December,1987, and have
determined that it is consistent with the requirements of 10 CFR 50.54(q) and,

does not decrease the effectiveness of the emergency plan.4

Be af,ised that 10 CFR 50.54(q) requires prior NRC approval of any changes to
your plan which may decrease the effectiveness of the plan. However, if your
safety review assures no decrease in emergency preparedness effectiveness,
then changes to the plan may be made and im
approval in accordance with 10 CFR 50.54(q)plemented without prior NRCAlso, any changes to the.

Emergency Plan Implementing Procedures should be made in accordance with the
requirements of 10 CFR 50, Appendix E Section V.

,

'
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of
this letter will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Ms. Marcia Smith
of my staff at (312) 790-5298.

Sincerely,
i

"Original algned by 17.D. Shaf.g
;

i W. D. Shafer, Chief
i

; Emergency Preparedness and
; Radiological Protection Branch
,

j See Attached Distribution
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Northern States Power Company 2 FEB 191988

Distribution

cc: E. L. Watzl, Plant Manager
DCD/DCB (RIDS)
Licensing Fee Management Branch
Resident Inspector, RIII Prairie

Island
Resident Inspector, RIII Monticello
John W. Ferman, Ph.D.,

Nuclear Engineer, MPCA
State Liaison Officer, State

of Minnesota
R. LaFreniere, RIII, IRC
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